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U.S. Citizenship and
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February 2018 Preliminary Injunction on Deferred Action for
Childhood Arrivals

The scope of the preliminary injunction issued on February 13,2018 in the Eastern District of New York is
the same as the preliminary injunction issued on January 9,2018 in the Northern District of California.
Until further notice, and unless otherwise provided in this web guidance, the DACA policy will continue to
be operated on the terms in place before it was rescinded on Sept. 5,2017. As explained in that guidance,
USCIS is not accepting requests from individuals who have never before been granted deferred action
under DACA
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